
Confidential Resources: 

Responsible Employees:

Sometimes, when a person experiences sexual violence, they

want to get advice from someone who is not required to report

their conversation and can keep the details of their experience

confidential. At the University of Hartford, this includes: 

• Any clinician or therapist with Counseling and

Psychological Services (CAPS). 

• Any health care provider at Health Services/Hartford

Health Care

• Any clergy with Campus Ministries

All other University of Hartford faculty and staff are understood to be

“responsible employees.” This means they are required by university

policy and state and federal guidance to report any incident. If you know

someone who has experienced sexual misconduct of any kind, you are

required to connect the individual to the Title IX Officer or Deputy Title

IX Officer. For questions about specific situations, please contact:

Kenna Grant

Executive Director for Equal Opportunity and Title IX Compliance

mckenna@hartford.edu

860-768-4880

What is my responsibility and role under Title IX?


